
 

 

 

FOREIGN LANGUAGE COURSES - ASSESSMENT OVERVIEW 

 

COMPONENT WEIGHTING DURATION DATE DETAILS 

PORTFOLIO 50% 

Continuous 
Assessment to 
be submitted 

throughout the 
terms and until 
the last week of 

Lent Term. 
 

 Portfolios to be 
completed by the 

last Thursday of Lent 
Term at the latest 

The portfolio components will have to be submitted at regular 
intervals throughout the year since it should reflect the approach 
fostered by CLIC that language learning is a process that requires a 
regular and sustained effort on the part of the students from the 
start to the end of the course. 
The expected content of the portfolio is left to the discretion of the 
course tutor, who will provide further details to the students at the 
start of the course. 

VIVA 50% 
Up to 15 minutes 

per student 

To be timetabled by 
teachers in the last 
week of Lent Term 

- Will consist of a spoken interaction based on the work 
submitted throughout the year and/or the materials and 
topics covered in class; 

- May* include an interactive written element (online chat 
via Zoom or Teams); 

- May* be carried out individually or in pairs. 
 

*at the discretion of the tutor 
 

 


